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June 14, 2006

Via Hand Delivery

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attn: Engineering Branch
Satellite Division
International Bureaun

Dear Ms. Dortch:

James J R. Talbor
Senior Attorney

AT&T Services, Inc.
1401 [ Street, N.W., Suite 400
Washington, DUC. 20005

REC E; V ED Phone: 202.326.8891

Fax: 202.408.8745

JUN 2 1 2006 E-mail: jtalbot@att.com

Satellite Division
International Bureau

RECEIVED
JUN 1 4 2006

Fadaeral Communications Commission

Office of Secretary

AT&T respectfully requests cancellation of the following earth station authorizations:

Charlottesville, VA
Charlottesville, VA
Charlottesville, VA

Please direct questions to Jane M. Vaughan, 770-602-2065

Yours trulg;#__
:SZ_% (eAs)V

James J. R. Talbot
Senior Attorney

CC: Jeannette Spriggs, FCC

E970009
E930445
E930290




